
 

178 Rexdale Blvd 
Toronto, ON, M9W 1R3 csagroup.org 

Notice of 2nd Public Review for CSA B56:25 (1st Edition) 
Power Engineering – Facility Rating and Staffing 

 
 
 
August 21, 2024 
 
Dear interested parties,   
 
The CSA B56 Technical Committee is developing a new standard for Power 
Engineering to to promote uniform, coordinated, and consistent administration and 
enforcement related to the classification, rating, and supervision requirements for 
the safe management and operation of boilers and refrigeration facilities.  
 
We would like to announce that the 2nd public review for the proposed new 
standard CSA B56:2025 is live, and we welcome your review and comments. 
 
The public review period is 30 days and will close on March 30, 2025. 
 
Please feel free to share this communication with other interested parties to allow 
for their review of the draft standard and submission of their comments though the 
public review process. 
 

ENGLISH: https://publicreview.csa.ca/Home/Details/5584  
 
FRENCH: https://publicreview.csa.ca/Home/Details/5585  
 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 

Grace Lee  

Project Manager, Construction and Infrastructure Standards 

grace.lee@csagroup.org 

416 747 2216 
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